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Please return raff le  t ickets (sold &
unsold)  and any monies to the school
in the next few days .   Al l  support  is
much appreciated.

End of Year Performances
for famil ies:  (PE Hall )

Tuesday 17th December:
End of  year songs,  poems,
etc .  by Infants [ 1 1 .30am],
1st  and 2nd classes
[1 .00pm.]  

Wednesday 18th
December:  End of  year
songs,  poems,  etc .  by 3rd
and 4th classes [ 1 1 .30am],
5th and 6th classes
[1 .00pm.]

Friday 20th December:
 

Classes f inish at  12noon
(infants)  and 12 .30pm
(older c lasses . )  

Infants with older s ibl ings
and infants who use the
school  buses wi l l  be
supervised unti l  12 .30pm. 

End of  Term: school
reopens Monday 6th
January .  

Please see the school
website for  our ful l
calendar .


